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Sheplak, Scott - ely =

From: Stewart, Jeff M - Riverview [Jeff. Stewart@mosaicco.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2008 11:05 AM

To: Sheplak, Scott

Cc: lyer, Rama - Pierce ,

Subject: RE: Project Number 0570008-061-AC, Mosaic-Riverview BART Exemption Request

Scott,
| understand that Rama and you have talked. He plans to respond this week.
Jeff Stewart _

From: Sheplak, Scott [mailto:Scott.Sheplak@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2008 11:53 AM

To: Stewart, Jeff M - Riverview

Subject: RE: Project Number 0570008-061-AC, Mosaic-Riverview BART Exemption Request

When do you think you'll be able to get back with me on the question below?

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to
continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on
the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the
survey.

’

From: Sheplak, Scott
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2008 4:44 PM
To: 'Stewart, Jeff M - Riverview' ‘
Subject: Project Number 0570008-061-AC, Mosaic-Riverview BART Exemption Request

Mr. Steweart:
I have some follcow up comments and one follow up question.

Item 0©.: It seems that the Riverview sulfuric acid plant (SAP) Nos. 7,
have not been able to routinely operate at their capacities in the last 5 years
based on the data that was provided in the response dated 9/30/2008 (it

Based on the respcnse dated 9/30/2008:

SARP No. 7 was able to achieve 90% or more of its capacity only 1€% of its coperating time in the last 5

it

>. 8 was able to achieve 90% or more of its ce y only 24% of its operating Lime in the last 5

9 was able tc achieve 90% or more ©f its capacity only 24% of its operating tims in the last 5

esponse dated 9/30/2006 for item 1. ., c., & d.,

are 12 mn
lieu

11/10/2008



